
 

 

 

 
 

U.S. delegation visits the Bergamo Airport 
 
 

 
SACBO, the management company of the Bergamo Airport, welcomed an 

American delegation made up of institutional representatives from the counties of 

Arlington, Connecticut and Washington, Maryland. Among these were workers 

from agencies for economic promotion and management professionals. Led by 

Confindustria Bergamo, they visited the most important institutions in the territory 

of Bergamo. 

The delegation was promoted by Marazzi & Advisors in partnership with Lang 

Strategies, chaired by Barbara Bryant Lang, who has been president of the 

Chamber of Commerce of Washington County for 14 years, and is currently on the 

board of the Washington Reagan and Dulles airports. 

The delegation was received by Emilio Bellingardi, SACBO’s managing director, and 

Giacomo Cattaneo, aviation director. They demonstrated how far the Bergamo 

Airport has arrived in the context of national and European air transportation, and 

the airport’s strategic function in mobility within Lombardy, serving as a catchment 

area reaching the neighbouring regions as well. The delegation was accompanied on 

its visit to the airport and the operational infrastructure by Matteo Baù, non-aviation 

sales manager, and Alberto Cominassi, head of planning and corporate 

development. 

SACBO and Confindustria Bergamo have seized this opportunity in order to develop 

international relationships, with which the Bergamo Airport aims at expanding its 

connections through the networks of airlines that are present and interested in 

operating through the airport. 
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